Memo

To: Honorable Mayor & City Council,
From: Utility Superintendent Victor Kane CC: City Administrator Dylan Mulfinger

Reference: DCW Casing LLC Date: 06/11/20

Due to the COVID delay we were finally able to tour the DCW facility to see the new treatment process
installation. Since they added the treatment process it has been over 6 months and 116+ discharges
without incident. We modified criteria in their treatment agreement in conjunction with the lowa
Department of Natural Resource this April. This regulates constituents in the discharge, requires
testing and provides for free flowing of information with the City. DCW has been a willing and active
participant in this process. With all this completed they have now met the required criteria set by the
city. Therefore, | am formally requesting to end the extra oversight on DCW Casings process

discharges.
Thank you for your time.
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Victor Kane

From the Desk of
Oelwein Utility Superintendent Victor Kane




